
From:   Alyssa Daya   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 15, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0871-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to David Meyers informal objection to the use of 10700 - 11000 MHz for the experimental
license request, GTRI does not have a firm requirement for the use of 10700-11000 MHz and withdraws
the request to use that portion of the band.


